CITY OF DAYTON
RESIDENTIAL REFUSE COLLECTION

TIPS AND INFORMATION

Are you a residential garbage customer? As part of your monthly residential garbage
charge, you have the option to utilize an additional pickup day per week for additional
items that won'’t or can’t fit into your regular refuse container.

Please use the following guidelines to help the refuse collection process on this extra
pickup day proceed smoothly:

Extra pickup day is Thursday.

Contact City Hall by 3:45 p.m. on Wednesday to have the extra bags, bundles or
larger household items picked up on Thursday

Fill your normal refuse container first — it must be filled completely before extra
bags and/or bundles will be picked up.

All bags must be tied.

Any bundles, including yard debris, must be tied and not over five (5) feet in length
by two (2) feet in girth.

All bags and/or bundles must weigh less than sixty five (65) pounds and be placed at
least three (3) feet from your refuse container.

Large household items are accepted such as couches, chairs, tables, televisions, etc.

Old lawn mowers and other small engines are accepted. They must be free of all oil
and gas products before being picked up. The collector will check that oil and gas
has been removed prior to removing from your premises.

Your monthly residential garbage charge does not provide for the removal of
hazardous waste materials such as paint and household items/appliances that
contain hazardous waste materials such as air conditioners or refrigerators. There
will be an extra charge for removal of these items.

You may dispose of no more than two tires. There will be an extra charge for removal
of additional tires.

If you have any questions or concerns please feel free to contact Dayton City Hall at (509)
382-2361 or email the Utility Department at billingclerk@daytonwa.com.




